
From the Aug. 2016 FlexCal Program: 
 
Eliminating Exit Points & 
Increasing Student Success 
Building 1500, Room 1530 / Capacity 40 
Did you know that community college students beginning their math sequence with arithmetic have a 
less than 10% chance of persisting and succeeding through a transfer-level math course?  We invite 
EVERYONE at Solano to come find out what the Math department is doing to address this. After a brief 
bit of information, participants will engage in a fun activity that is sure to give you at least one idea you 
could use in your classroom this semester! 
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